
March 27, 1967 
Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
 
It is very kind of you to wite me as you have done, in connection with the ceremonies of 
April 13. We shall miss you, but we understand perfectly. 
 
Yours as ever, 
 
[Signatura] 


